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Ngā  mihi,

Dr Sarah Brown

Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, N ǐn hǎo, Salve, Konnichiwa,
Namaste, Guten Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, Greetings everyone,

A huge thank you to everyone who embraced Pink Shir t Day today! It  was heartening to see
our school awash in a sea of pink in support of such an important cause. Your Children’s

partic ipation made it a vibrant and meaningful day.

Our classrooms are currently buzzing with scientif ic exploration as we gear up for our Science
Fair later this term. It 's  fantastic to see our tamariki  engaged in hands-on learning and

discovery. Our Year 1-4 students will be undertaking class investigations, while our Year 5
and 6 students will be working collaboratively in groups of three. We can' t wait to see the

innovative ideas that emerge!

We are fortunate to have a dedicated Parent Teacher Association (PTA) that supports our
school. We are currently looking for new members to join our ranks. Being part of the PTA
involves attending just two meetings per term, where you'll  contribute to planning excit ing
fundraising init iatives. It 's  also a wonderful opportunity to connect with other parents and

become more involved in our school community.

For those who may not be able to commit to regular meetings but would still  l ike to lend a
hand, we also have a group called the "Friends of the PTA." These wonderful individuals

support our events in various ways. For example, at our upcoming school disco, you could
contribute by baking some delic ious treats for us to sell.  Similarly, for our Matariki  evening,

you might l ike to help by making some soup. If  you are interested in joining the PTA or
becoming a Friend of the PTA, please don' t hesitate to email us at pta@kkps.school.nz. We

would love to hear from you!

On that note, we have some excit ing news to share! Thanks to the amazing efforts of our PTA,
we have now raised enough funds to purchase a brand new set of swings for our school! This
has been made possible through the success of our recent fun run, a generous grant from Pub
Charity, and the ongoing support of our init iatives l ike our juicie sales. While we don' t have

confirmed installation dates yet, we know we will have some very happy children about this,
and we can' t wait to see them enjoying the new equipment.

We hope you all have a restful and enjoyable weekend.



Afternoon Tea with the Principal
The Plough and Feather host a weekly Afternoon Tea with the Principal at their restaurant.

Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids values will join a member of the Senior Leadership Team
to have afternoon tea. 

Congratulations this week to: Ruby & Mae-Mae and Manuel & Haytham

28th May 
Jnr Cross Country

(4/5/6/7 yr as of 1  Jan)s t

29th May
KKPS Snr Mathex  

(Year 4-6)Hall
 

30th May
Jnr Cross Country p/p

date
 

27th May 
Kawakawa Vintage
Railway Trip (RMs

1,5,6,14)

23rd May 
Jolly Juicy Day

Rōpu Day

27th May 
Snr Walk through of the

Cross Country course

New Uniforms
Address

59 Hobson Ave, Kerikeri
78 Commerce St, Kaitaia

PO Box 476 Kerikeri
New Zealand

 
​Email :  logo@ddgold.co.nz

​
Tel 09 4071527 Kerikeri

 09 408 6070 Kaitaia

PTA Secondhand
Uniforms
Text Only

02108506380
Include size and items

required

For all school purchases or
permissions please use the

Kindo App

If you child is unwell or
away, please let us know via

the HERO App

Keep in the loop with what’s
happening at Kerikeri

Primary School

A friendly reminder to please slow right down
in our school carpark .  It  is  a busy place,  and
children can appear from nowhere.  Thank you
for your support with this.

https://www.ddgold.co.nz/contact
https://www.facebook.com/groups/327585964249368/


Take part in our raffle fundraiser and be in
to win:

Incredible two-night luxury stay for up to
eight people, with spectacular Bay of
Islands views

2nd prize: Private sunset yacht charter
with Cool Change Charters

3rd prize: Nature-inspired l ight pendant by
renowned designer David Trubridge

Tickets only $20 or 3 for $50

Win a once-in-a-lifetime stay at
Eagles Nest worth $7,900! https://projectislandsong.co.nz

https://projectislandsong.co.nz/


Would your child l ike to learn
Violin at school?

Experienced music teacher, Sophie
Foster, is excited to offer viol in

lessons at Kerikeri  Primary
School. Sophie also teaches viol in

at Kerikeri  High and Springbank
School. For enquir ies, please call

021 264 0619.
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